
    

 
08 September 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
We have been very impressed with your child’s learning attitude so far this term; they are really 
stepping up as a Year 6 pupil in the school. With this in mind we would like to give their learning 
an extra boost through a Maths club, every Monday from 3.15-4.00pm (this means you will 
finish school at 4.00pm these days so will walk home or be collected at 4.00pm.) This 
intervention will be run as a small group to really support the areas of learning that your child 
needs to know to prepare them for the rest of the year.  It is a great opportunity for your child to 
get some additional teacher support to help them achieve the best possible results that they can 
in their SATs and be fully prepared for secondary school. 
 
Maths Club will start on Monday 18th September 2023 and run until the Christmas break. If 
your child can not attend, please let me know. If I do not hear from you, I will assume they are 
attending the club and they will be released from school at 4.00pm 
 
If you have any questions about attending the intervention, please speak to me directly.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Jo Taylor 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


